
  
Regarding:  Rocky Flats Signage 
 
To Rocky Flats Stewardship Council and Others To Whom It May Concern: 
I ask that this note be read at your meeting if at all possible. 
 
I wish that I could be at this meeting to let you know how concerned I am over the 
prospect of bad signage at Rocky Flats.  Having spent 15 years of my life trying to  
have Rocky Flats cleaned up to a safety standard that would protect the citizens living 
near this site, and for families that may visit the site, and failing, I now realize that I have 
failed in this endeavor. I am concerned that the dangers that still exist at this site be 
properly signed, so that those who want to visit the site do so with the knowledge of what 
still remains there.  
 
I am not sure that determining the wording of the signs was ever supposed to be the job 
of this Council.  However, I know how important it is to individuals to keep their jobs 
going and others to pad their résumés.  
 
In the best interest of the public health and safety of the citizens, the wording/warning on 
the signs should come from those who know what really happened here, such as 
Rep.McKinley with the cooperation of the State Health Department. 
 
Enough people have paid the price, with their bad health and deaths, for this sites 
existence and for the sake of the Almighty Dollar.  Do not let any more people be 
negatively affected. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Samantha “Sam” Dixion 
Former 16 year Council Person for the Westminster & Member of RFLII &RFCLOG 
 
Please add this to the Minutes of this meeting held February 2, 2010 .  Thank you   
 




